STEPPING STONES LATEST NEWSLETTER
Dear parents, 







17th September 2019
We welcome you back to Stepping Stones after the summer break, and a big hello to lots of new little people. This half term we will be thinking about our Favourite stories, such as Goldilocks and the three bears, The three little pigs, The Gruffalo, Prince and Princess stories, Kipper the dog, Fergus the farmyard dog and any others that we fancy! During the term we will be talking about our Grandparents, and celebrating National Grandparents Day, with a coffee morning in aid of MacMillan nursing - further details will be posted on the daily easel.
THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILDREN is hugely important to us all; therefore PLEASE KEEP GATES LOCKED AT ALL TIMES AND ADHERE TO OUR NO SMOKING OR USE OF MOBILE PHONES POLICIES WITHIN OUR AREA
We value your contribution to your child’s “Learning Journey”, which is available to you at any time; and look forward to sharing progress and successes with you. We will post information of meetings on the outdoor easel when it is “your turn!”. 
Perhaps you would like to include some WOW stickers for achievements at home. 
Reading book scheme: The sharing of the reading books that we offer is another vital way of keeping in touch with children’s progress, especially in the development of language and communication. We will exchange books with our older children each Friday for them to take home and share with you throughout the week, and at the beginning of each week for the younger children. New books will be placed in your child’s pigeon hole with any other correspondence for your collection. Please feel free to make a comment about your child’s ‘reading’ experience in the diary. 
HEALTH AND SAFETY: Please would you also cut up any grapes/cherry tomatoes (or similar) that you include in packed lunches to avoid any choking hazards. With our commitment to promoting healthy lifestyles, we ask that the daily drink that you provide for your child to access for themselves at any time is “water”. We also provide a choice of milk or water with each mid session snack. As we return to school, so does the problem of HEAD LICE! Please remember to check your child’s hair regularly, and if you need advice, please ask. Using a ‘Nitty Gritty comb’ on damp, conditioned hair, will keep them away!

We hope to complete our commitment to renew our Heathy Years status this term, and embark upon another program, namely ‘Healthy Movers!’
We stress the importance of regular attendance at Stepping Stones- this we have to monitor and record, and ask that you contact us if your child is unwell, thus will be absent from the group. Please ensure that we have your most recent contact numbers, in case of any emergency.    
Information for the parents of our older children:
If your child was born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 2016, you must apply for a school place by 15th January 2020. You may do this on line at www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions            
All Funding information can be found at: www.supportincornwall.org.uk/childcare or 08005878191
Or www.cornwallfisdirectory.org.uk
In certain cases, according to individual family circumstances, some parents may claim additional funding for the group called Pupil Premium, which is claimed via the Early Years funding application. Last term we were able to use this funding to arrange several visits around our local environment, to treasure some real life experiences, and promote healthy lifestyles and make successful transition sessions into school  to know more about this, or if you have any ideas to share, please chat with the staff. 

We are also making provision for a limited amount of 30 hours of funded childcare for families who meet different criteria. 
HAVE YOU LOOKED AT THE WEB SITE: newlynschool.co.uk, select Stepping Stones, or on our Facebook page: SteppingStonesPre-School, Newlyn?? Where you can find all relevant information about us, Healthy tips and further provision:

AND ‘READING HEROES’, a national campaign: www.cornwall.gov.uk/realheroesread 
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=CPo9Y3PL20Y
* Kidzone Breakfast Club is held at Stepping Stones and available to 3-11 year old children from 8.15am to the beginning of the school day. Please enquire at Stepping Stones for further information.
If you have any ideas that you would like to share with us, please do so, or email us, we would love to hear from you!

Half term will be from Monday 21st October to Monday 28th October, inclusive, returning on Tuesday 29th October, until then we hope to share a fun filled Autumn!




Sue and Co









